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DECEMBER 25, 2021                                            THE NATIVITY OF THE LORD 
 

First reading: Is 52:7-10  
Responsorial Psalm: All the ends of the earth have seen the 
saving power of God 
Second Reading: Heb 1:-6. 
Gospel: Jn 1:1-18 
 

  
 

Friday – December 24, 2021 – Christmas Eve 
10pm.  1) †† Elzbieta & Adam JAROSZ, Teresa & Wladyslaw 

ZYGMUNT            
             2) Kamil (freedom from fear) 
 

Saturday - December 25, 2021 – Christmas  
12am.  1) for Parishioners      
            2)  for Lebanon      
Prayers of the faithful: †† Eugeniusz & Eugenia WOROSZYLO 

  8:30am  Gabriela & Kamil CZERNECKI                                  (Pastor) 

Prayers of the faithful: Alicja (14. birthday)                   
10:30am †† Cecylia & Bronislaw SKORKA            
Prayers of the faithful: † Jan SZKOTAK                                
12:30am Stefan, Natasha & Jeff 

(all Masses in Polish) 
There will be no 5pm or 7pm Mass on Christmas Day! 

 

NEW YEAR MASS SCHEDULE 

Friday – December 31, 2021 – New Year’s Eve 
5pm.   David JOSE (birthday) (Mass in English) 

7pm.   Katarzyna and her family (Mass in Polish) 
 

Saturday – January 1, 2022 
10:30am for Euro-Max                                              
Prayers of the faithful: † Zofia KOTYNIA (9. death anniv.)    

12:30pm for Anna (thanksgiving for health) 

Prayers of the faithful: Lolita PENALOSA               

(both Masses in Polish) 
(there will be no 5pm. and 7pm. Mass) 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

“For to us a child is born, to us a 

son is given; and the government 

shall be upon his shoulder, and 

his name shall be called 

Wonderful Counselor, Mighty 

God, Everlasting Father, Prince 

of Peace.”                        (Isaiah 9:6) 

May you be filled with peace and 

joy as you celebrate the birth of 

Christ. Merry Christmas! 
 
 

 

 
EXHIBITION OF NATIVITY SCENES 
We invite you to take a look at the exhibition of nativity scenes 
handmade by children, which is located next to the painting of Our 
Lady of Częstochowa. Thank you to all the Families who joined this 
beautiful action! 
 

THE HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS, MARY AND JOSEPH 
On the first Sunday after Christmas, the Church 
celebrates the Holy Family Feast. The Holy Family 
went through many of the same experiences that all 
parents and children experience today. They too would 
have had moments of great joy and difficult trials as 
well as many moments of simple ordinary life. Jesus, Mary and 
Joseph are the perfect example of how families should live in holiness 
and stewardship. We can take their example to heart by striving to 
make our faith the highest priority in our families as well by teaching 
the importance of the Mass and family prayer. 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT IN THE 
UPCOMING WEEK 
Our church will be open for adoration on Monday and Wednesday at 
6pm (Mass at 7pm) and on Tuesday and Thursday at 9am (Mass at 
10am). Please note, there will be no adoration on Friday, December 
31 and on Saturday, January 1. 
 

THANK YOU TO OUR VOLUNTEERS! 
In these days of uncertainty, the Knights of Columbus are always 
here to help. We are grateful for the care and work they provide. 
We extend our appreciation to all who decorated our church for 
Christmas and for plants donations. Thank you to everyone. 
    

MAILING ADDRESSES 
Tax receipts for donations made in 2021 will be mailed to your home 
addresses. So, if you changed your residence in the past year, please 
make sure we have your most current information – provide it by 
email, give us a call or write the new address/phone number on your 
offertory envelope. 
December 31, is a deadline for parish donations to be included in 
your tax receipt total for the year 2021.  
 

PARISH OFFICE will be closed on Monday and Tuesday 
(December 27 & 28). 
 

IF YOU MOVED OR CHANGED YOUR PHONE NUMBER 
PLEASE KEEP US UP TO DATE 

Our sincere thank you to everyone supporting our parish in this 
difficult time. God bless you for your generosity! 
=================================================== 
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